
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We value the trust you place in us when it comes to your child's health and wellbeing. This letter 

serves to explain the principles of patient confidentiality that guide our practice. 

As healthcare providers, we are committed to protecting the privacy of our young patients. This 

means that information regarding your child's health, diagnosis, and treatment will be kept 

confidential and shared only with individuals who have a legitimate need to know. 

In certain cases, such as medical emergencies or when there is a risk of harm, we may need to 

disclose information without consent to ensure your child's safety. We also encourage open 

communication with your child about their health, which can foster a supportive environment for 

their care. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our confidentiality policies or your child's care, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 


